
 

   
 

BULLETIN 

D-02-25-01 

 

Date:   February 3, 2025  

 

To:   All Dealers and Tag and Title Agencies  

 

From:   Central Operations 

 

CC:  Natasha Jones, Director, Central Operations  

 

Subject:  Dealer Services Relocation   

 

 

 

Purpose of Bulletin 

 

To inform all Dealer and Tag & Title Agencies that Dealer Services has moved from Building B 

to Glen Burnie Branch Office, located on the ground floor of Building A. Please look for the 

counters marked “Dealer Services”.  

 

For any questions, please contact the Vehicle Services Division, Brian Forde at 

bforde@mdot.maryland.gov, Shanequa Richards-Marks at srichardsmarks@mdot.maryland.gov, 

Lynette Foster at lfoster@mdot.maryland.gov or the Dealer Services desk at "MDD TTS" 

<mddtts@mdot.maryland.gov> 
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